
What is the Huron Music Association?  

The Huron Music Association (HMA) is a non-profit organization dedicated to supporting the entire Huron 

Music Department through fundraising and volunteer efforts. We are led and organized by parent 

volunteers. As a music student parent, you automatically become a member of HMA. Welcome! 

How can you help?  

Our parent volunteers help with post-concert receptions, awards night, tailgates for the marching band, 

pizza dinner for performers on graduation night, uniform fittings and alterations, chaperones for trips, car 

washes, our annual blitz discount card fundraiser and other support activities. Join us for our monthly HMA 

meetings and make sure to attend the Sept. 20 HMA Parent Meeting to learn more and sign up! 

 

How are the donations used?  

All donations and fundraising proceeds go towards continuing education for faculty, event supplies, sheet 

music, guest teachers and master classes, instruments, equipment, music lesson subsidies for students and 

scholarships for camps and trips.  

 

How do we fundraise?  

We have two main fundraisers each year: 

1) Parent donations at student registration - please make a donation to HMA by completing the form 

below and returning it with your donation on registration day. Or you can donate online by visiting our 

website: http://huronmusicassociation.weebly.com/ 

 

2) Annual Discount Card Blitz Day -  Kicking off on Sat. Oct 20, the BLITZ is the ONE main HMA fundraiser 

for the year. In the past, the BLITZ has raised up to $30,000 for the music program. All students are 

expected to participate that day. More details will follow.  

 

 

WELCOME TO THE 2018-2019 
HURON MUSIC ASSOCATION

$15 Student Level $30 Basic Level $50 Section Leader $75  Drum Major

$100 Concertmaster $250 Conductor $500 Benefactor Other ________

Parent Name(s):________________________________________________________ 

Student Name(s) & Music Group(s):________________________________________ 

Parent email(s): ________________________________________________________ 

 

Yes! I would like to make a donation to The Huron Music Association: 

 

a2huronmusic@gmail.com | huronmusicassociation.weebly.com

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION! 
PLEASE DETACH & RETURN THIS FORM AT REGISTRATION

Don't add me to the HMA 
email list

Keep my donation anonymous

Mark your calendar! 

 

HMA parent meeting 

Thurs. Sept. 20, 7pm 

Meyer Auditorium 

 

BLITZ Day 

Sat. Oct. 20 


